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The Consolidated School District of New Britain supports positive interactions between co-workers.  Relationships 
of a romantic and/or personal nature during work hours or in the workplace may have the tendency to interfere 
with the work environment.  Employees who engage in a romantic and/or personal relationship with a co-worker 
need to be sensitive not to display the relationship in a way that would interfere with work, create an 
uncomfortable environment for others, or affect the ability of those involved to perform their jobs. 
 


